
Spring 19 2017 Mrs McCoy’s Class 
 

 

  

   10th March 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Thursday 16th March – Wigg Island Trip 

 

On Thursday afternoon, after lunchtime, Mrs McCoy’s Class 

will be visiting Wigg Island to look at the different types of 

bridges. 

 

There will be no charge for this trip, as we will be using the 

school minibus. 

 

The children will need a coat and wellies. 

 

Many thanks for all your support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Mrs A McCoy 

Class Teacher 


